
ATTENTION:    All 2018 Shalom 

College Families. 

THEN THE SHALOM COLLEGE P & F IS FOR YOU!!!!  

This is your friendly reminder just to say……. 

 The 2018 SHALOM P & F Association AGM will be held on 

Tuesday 6th MARCH starting at 5.30pm.   

 If  you are interested in contributing thoughts on how 

the school can continue to provide the best 

educational environment for your child's and family ’s 

needs? 

 

 

 

The meeting will take place in the College Staff Room.  Just enter in 

the  gates beside the Performing Arts Complex and you will easily 

locate  the entry doors to the Staff Room on your right.   

 

Meetings are quick (typically 1 hour in length),  a light supper 

is provided, committee members are super friendly and 

welcoming and it’s a great way to meet some other Shalom 

families.   

VERY MUCH LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING 

YOU ALL IN 2018 
 

REGARDS  Louise Stallard       

(2017 Shalom President) 

THEN THE SHALOM COLLEGE P & F IS FOR YOU!!!!  


